October 16, 1981

DAARE (84
P, 0., Box 261 |
Dekalb, I114nois 60015

In the Matter of
COMMONWEALTH EDISON COMPANY
(Ryron Station, !nits 1 and 2)
Docket Nos, 50-454, 50-455

Dear Professor von Zellen:

The NRC Staff has received your October 11, 1921 response to the N2C Staff
First Reauest for the Production of Documents from Intervenors DAARE/SAFE,

It is our understandinao from this response that DAARE/SAFE either does not
have any documents in its possession that fall within the scope of the
request or has not yet identified any such documents. In the spirit of
informal discovery encouraged hy the Licensing Board in its Memorandum and
Order of August 18, 1981, the NRC Staff renuests that, when NDAARE/SAFE does
identify or possess any documents that fall within the scope of the Staff
request, NAARE/SAFE make such documents immediately available even beyond
the November 1, 1981 deadline for the completion of discovery.

If the above understanding of the DAARE/SAFE response is inaccurate or
DAARE/SAFE does not agree to the present request, please notify me
immediately upon receipt of this letter at (301) 492-7474. In that
event, the Staff will be compelled to seek appropriate relief from the
Licensing Roard.

Sincerely,

Steven C. Goldberg

ps°’
Counsel for NRC Staff
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